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         September 15, 2018 
 

 
Dear Respected Community Organization, 
 

The Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office invites you to participate in the “Glades Night out 
against Crime” on October 18, 2018 in the City of South Bay. Please distribute the flyer.  

 
In an effort to make this event a great success, we are asking dedicated community 

organizations to join us by being a vendor. This will be a great opportunity for the residents to 
learn about the valuable resources available in the Glades as we are hoping to draw 
residents of all ages.   

 
Set up time is from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. A table with two chairs will be provided. 

Since this is an informative event, we recommend vendors to interact with the families who 
visit their table. We will also ask each agency representative to make a short announcement 
on the microphone about the services offered by the agency. 

 
Please RSVP to Marcia Bahia at bahiam@pbso.org with your name, agency’s name and a 

contact number / email no later than October 5, 2018 as we cannot promise a table and chairs 
after this date.  

 
Thank you,  
 
Marcia Bahia 
PBSO Gang Prevention Coordinator 
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